Knights of Columbus Meeting
Fr. Joseph Boylan, Jr. Council #15175

June 19, 2012

The Council was called to order at 7:00 pm.

The roll of officers was called and noted as follows (P — Present; A — Absent):

Chaplain (Monsignor Ward) A | Financial Secretary (Jeff Furler) | P | Inside Guard (Tony McCauley) | A
Grand Knight (John Fruin) A | Treasurer (Tim Abel) P | Outside Guard (Terry Cochran) | P
Deputy Grand Knight (Joe Klingler) P | Lecturer (Dan Hunt) P | Trustee (Jim Woodward) A
Chancellor (Dan Lamboley) A | Advocate (Jeff Lopez) A | Trustee (Kevin Cook) A
Recorder (Luke Filosa) P | Warden (Mark Rayburn) A | Trustee (Roger Nalewajka) A

The Opening Prayer was the “Our Father”.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all members present.

The minutes of the preceding meeting were emailed to membership action on the minutes is deferred

to the next meeting.

The Deputy Grand Knight reported as follows:

e Welcome to Luke Mester who received his 1* degree initiation at the Bloomington Council on

June 10, 2012 and to Karl Mester and Thom Joyce who have transferred to our council.

e Congratulations to Michael Dowd, Matt Jaeger, Tim Kindermann and Jim Stangel who received

their 2" and 3" degrees at the Bloomington Council on June 10, 2012.
e Thank you to all who helped with the road clean-up before the meeting.

Closing Prayer was the “Hail Mary”

Respectfully Submitted by,
Luke Filosa, Recorder




